From: Jeff Scott

Sent: Monday, 15 June 2020 11:01 AM

To: IPCN Enquiries Mailbox

Subject: Chain Valley Colliery MOD 3 (SSD 5465) and Mannering Colliery MOD 5 (MP_0611) Project
Importance: High

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

To Whom It May Concern,

| am writing this email in objection to the Chain Valley Colliery MOD 3 (SSD 5465) and Mannering Colliery MOD 5
(MP_0611) Project expansion.

This expansion will have a detrimental impact on the surrounding areas which are at present, experiencing a large
growth in housing and population growth being fuelled by young families moving to these areas. With an increase in
the mining production causing an excessive amount of noise and air pollution, coupled with the increased running
time and burning of the coal at the already outdated power station, this should not, and can not been seen as an
answer to solve our power problems.

| can not voice my concerns strongly enough against this development taking place near these residential areas, this
must be stopped and other power alternatives should be looked at by an independent commission or body.

Regards,

Jeff Scott






